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Thank you for your interest in our nation's water resources. If you have any questions 
concerning our regulatory program, please refer to our website at 
http://www.swf.usace.army.mil/Missions/Regulatory or contact  
 at the address above, by telephone (  or by email 

 and refer to your assigned project number. 
 
   Please help the regulatory program improve its service by completing the survey on the 
following website: http://corpsmapu.usace.army.mil/cm apex/f?p=regulatory survey  
 

 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 
 
 For: Brandon W. Mobley 
 Chief, Regulatory Division 
 
 
Attachments: 
Approved JD Appeal Form 
Figure 7. Potential Waters of the U.S. 
General Layout 
 
 
Copy furnished (electronically): 
Ms. Genesis Sanchez, genesis.sanchez@stantec.com 
 






